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Caitlin Codella Low is the Managing Director of Human Capital at the Bipartisan Policy Center, bringing 
nearly 20 years of experience in public policy. 

Before joining BPC, Low served as vice president of policy and programs at the U.S. Chamber of 
Commerce Foundation. She led the foundation’s efforts in early childhood education, K–12 education, 
and oversaw the foundation’s commitment to college and career readiness. Her work has been recognized 
in several major print publications. 

Earlier in her career, Low worked as a program manager at the U.S. Chamber Foundation Corporate 
Citizenship Center and as a staffer in the U.S. House of Representatives. She began her career as a social 
work case manager at UPMC in Erie, Pennsylvania. 

Low earned her Bachelor of Arts in social work with a focus on policy from Mercyhurst University in 
Pennsylvania. She also holds a certificate in project management from the University of Virginia Darden 
School of Business. She was an education policy fellow at the Institute for Educational Leadership and is 
a graduate of the Institute for Organization Management, where she also serves on the faculty. 

Originally from Buffalo, New York, Low is married and has two children. 
 
 


